BAC Fall Newsletter 2022 With news from July, August, and September! July: Plein Air Painters of Dubuque

Plein Air Painters of Dubuque shared their talents with the community as they painted along Bellevue's Riverbank, on Thursday, July 28th. Six Dubuque artists: Barb Heitzman, Deb Otto, Alda Kaufmann, Julie Ferring, Charlotte Dietzel, Renee Meyer, and her granddaughter, artist Mary Grant, from Bellevue, also participated in the event.



We Will Rock You! The Music of Queen



On August 20, several Bellevue Arts Council members caravanned to Timberlake Playhouse near Mount Carroll to enjoy the live stage as a spectacular cast presented "We Will Rock You ~ The Music of Queen." What a performance! It was a great way



to end the summer.
Crazy fun fact: the gentleman who snapped the picture above was the father of one of the leading ladies & sat next to us!!

Dubuque Art Museum and More!



And ~ Fishtival 2022 ~ What a Day!

From pottery to painting, mermaids to music, and cards to Cotton Candy, Fishtival drew a healthy crowd as the talent of the Arts Council was on display from 9 - 3 on Saturday, September 10. Kids also enjoyed creating their very own pieces of art as they filled the Great River Gallery and the streets for family friendly projects as well as chalk art for most of the day! See anyone you know?



